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Hello Environmental Consultants, 

 

Following my election as environmental Consultant to the Board of Directors, I have compiled a 

list of those Consultants into an email list. 

 

I have sent several emails regarding environmental concerns across Florida. Most of those had to 

do with the dire water situation in our state. 

 

There are many areas of concern. Flesh eating bacteria in Collier County, Blue-Green algae, 

toxins in lake O, continued decline to our coral reef are just a few of our concerns. 

 

We must continue to speak up about  all of this to our elected officials and to anyone who will 

listen and hopefully, want to protect our environment.  

 

This precious resource cannot continue to be wasted or polluted. What we leave for our children 

and grandchildren and future generations, will determine how we did as 

Stewards of our environment. Inger stated that "without our environment we have nothing".  
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